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WARWICK AUTOMOTIVE PICNIC RACES 2022    
 
 
 
 

 
The Warwick Turf Club Management Committee wish to inform our membership, patrons 
and racing enthusiasts of the outcome from our abandoned race meeting on Saturday 18 
June. 
 
The Committee & team are still disappointed with the decision made by QRIC stewards on 
the morning of meeting to overturn the advice given by the WTC Track Manager with 30 
plus years’ experience.  
 
We thank the patrons for supporting the Warwick Automotive Picnic Races, a successful 
local community event. We had the amazing Andrew Kucks Music entertain the crowd, we 
got to enjoy the Warwick Hotel Fashions on the Field and witness the exquisite 
masterpieces that the entrants put together, we had a blast with the foot races & most 
importantly we still got to have fun & spend time with our friends and family.  
 
We have worked hard to have the track in what we considered to be ready for racing, after 
the floods went through a month ago.  Unfortunately, it was not up to the QRIC stewards 
standards that came out to inspect Saturday so we are working hard to rectify the process 
to ensure this does not happen again, local trainers tested the track Sunday morning and 
were happy to gallop on it, all going well the QRIC stewards will come out and check the 
track today and advise if we can run races here on Sunday, 26th June.  
 
A huge thank you also goes to our sponsors; Warwick Automotive, Warwick Hotel, Grove 
Juice, Lessons Learnt Consulting, Ergon Energy, Southern Downs Ag, Spano’s Supa IGA, 
Elders Real Estate, Club Warwick RSL & Carr Farming - special thanks to Elders & Kidszone 
for throwing in the cash prizes for our foot races to add some extra fun to the day!  
 
The Warwick Turf Club are lucky to have the most wonderful support of our local businesses 
sponsoring our racing events throughout the year and we would like to express our 
gratitude to them all. 
 
Warwick Turf Club Management Committee 
20 June 2022 
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